
Greetings! 

It’s hard to believe that this June marks 10 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark. We 

have already begun working on our reunion events at Alumni Weekend and hope that you will 

plan to join us on campus, June 22-25, 2023. 

Do you remember: 

 Commencement speaker Roméo Dallaire? 

 Spring Fling, Fall Ball, and the Battle of the Bands? 

 VooDoo Donuts, Dog Days and Lūʻau? 

 Professors Mary Szybist, Rebecca Heath, John Krussel and Michael Broide? 

 Where you were when you heard about the Boston Marathon Tragedy? 

Come back to campus in June to gather with people with whom you have a shared history. 

Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing our destinies and identities; this summer 

will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought us to L&C 14 years ago. 

Hear from 26th president of Lewis & Clark, Dr. Robin Holmes-Sullivan, experience fantastic 

food, reconnect with each other and meet fellow members of the LC community 

This reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes on 

campus. See the renovated campus center! Have a beer or a glass of wine in the Trail Room. 

Make sure to visit the reunion website here, to get all the details of our big celebration. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our staff reunion 

coordinator, Ginger Moshofsky, at 503-768-7444 or ginger@lclark.edu. Registration opens in 

February. Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June! 

We know that 10 years out, many of us have many commitments. We hope you’ll join us to 

reconnect with our Lewis & Clark community- there’s a lot to be proud of. We look forward to 

seeing you in June. 

 

Christopher Van Putten ’13 and the Alumni Weekend Organizing Team 

go.lclark.edu/college/reunions

